
For Reading, students
have been working on
interacting with their
informational texts.

Students have been able to choose which
informational book they’d like to investigate and then
record notes—questions, important facts, and
anything they find particularly interesting—on post-its
while they read. Students have also been discussing
what they’ve been reading with other classmates.

10/5/18

• 10/12     Pumpkin Patch field trip

This week, we finished our unit on maps! Students
were challenged to use what they’ve learned about
maps to create maps of their own worlds and maps
of their neighborhoods. They also used their
knowledge to read maps and come to conclusions
about what different US states are like.

In Grammar, students have moved
from learning about nouns to
pronouns. Students had a special
challenge of Thursday when they

became Ghostbusters! They needed to find the
ghosts around the classroom, identify the pronouns
in the sentences written on the ghosts, and then
tell if the pronoun was singular or plural. For some
ghosts, students had to change the noun in the
sentence into a pronoun.

Neighborhood 
maps are on page 

2!



• Math: Adding and subtracting 3 digit number with and without regrouping.

• Reading: Developing opinions about reading; narrative nonfiction.

• Religion: Vocations (Single Life, Married Life, Religious Life, Priesthood).

• Science: Space – Patterns in how the Sun and Moon move/appear to move.

“Peace begins with a smile.”      - Mother Teresa


